From: Sean McQuillan

To: Transportation Commission
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Clement construction is not ADA compliant &
Date: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 8:27:58 AM

Please include as public comment.

Please instruct the build teams on Clement to ensure that ADA compliant pedestrian passage is
maintained during construction. Currently there are numerous businesses we use that cannot be
reached via any ADA pedestrian access due to sidewalk removal. No alternatives are
maintained or detours identified.

Conveniently our stroller is exactly the width of a wheelchair, so this is not a hypothetical
complaint - we have measured.

Similarly, when they rip up bike lanes to add well labeled safe alternatives.

Forcing a child biker into the lane and closing the sidewalk, as is done here, is unsafe, and

unacceptable.

No response necessary - please fix the build to ensure all road users maintain safe access, and

especially ensure that ADA pedestrian access is maintained.
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